
  

   

 

12 September 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians                                                                                    
 
Duke of Edinburgh Launch Evening  
 
I would like to warmly invite you to our launch evening for this year’s Duke of Edinburgh Award 
Scheme on Wednesday 21 September at 6pm in the Drama Studio.  On this evening we will 
provide information about the bronze and gold awards offered at Bishop Wordsworth’s School.  
We will also answer any questions you may have and provide enrolment forms and information.  
 
Each year nearly 120 boys take part in the Duke of Edinburgh’s Award.  The award is highly 
valued by employers and universities, and we are pleased to be able to offer it to so many of our 
students.  I hope that you may be able to join us on Wednesday 21 September to hear more 
information about the award and the exciting opportunities it brings.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr T W Churchill 
DofE Co-Ordinator 
 


